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University Of Allahabad

Circular

In pursuanat to the approval of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor dated

18/12/2024, it is hereby informed to all the teachers / employees and
pensioners of Allahabad University, whose Aadhaar is not linked with PAN,
should get their Aadhaar linked with PAN and provide its information to the
Finance and Accounts Office by 03/01/2025. Otherwise, the TDS of such PAN
holders whose Aadhaar is not linked to PAN will be deducted at a higher rate
under the Income Tax Act ,1961. If any kind of penalty and income tax liability is
determined by the Income Tax Office on the University of Allahabad , then the
responsibility of paying it will be of the concerned PAN holder.
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Copy to the following for information and circulation to All Teachers & Employees :-
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10. SVC for kind information of the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor.

©® NPT wN

All Deans of (Faculty of Science/Arts/Commerce/Law/Coiiege
Development/Research&DeveIopment /Student Welfare) of AU.

All the Heads /Director / Coordinators, AU.

In charge ICT Cell to upload these Circular on the university Webs:te
All Wardens/Superintendent of Hostel.

The Controller of Examination.

The Registrar.

The Finance Officer.

All Joint Registrar/Deputy Registrar/Assistant Registrar.

The Librarian ,University Engineer/P.R.0/Medical Ofﬂcer/PEacement Officer/Estate
Manager/C.P.I.0./Law Officer,AU.
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